MC/13/18
Actions Undertaken on Behalf of the Council
The following actions have been undertaken by the Chair on behalf of the Council since the last meeting of the Council:
Deacon Gwenlian Knighton appointed to Methodist-Anglican Panel for Unity in Mission
The Revd Graham Thompson appointed to the Governing Body of the Leys School, Cambridge
(Both of these appointments corrected omissions in the papers for the last meeting of the Council.)
The Revd Dr Roger Walton re-appointed for a second term, as a representative to the 
General Synod of the Church of England (2013-16) 
(This was to correct an error in the papers for the last meeting of the Council.)
Mrs Jean Jackson, Mr Chris Stevens and The Revd Tim Perkins appointed to consider a request by the Skipton and Grassington Circuit to move from the West Yorkshire District to the Lancashire District.   The request will be considered in accordance with the provisions of SO 401.  An oral report on progress will be made at the Council. 
Gareth J Powell

Secretary of the Council

